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Employment opportunities

48 hours per fortnight up until March 22,
2022
Full time (80 hours) from January 4 to May
15, 2022

MTHCS has a number of non-gender specific
roles available. At MTHCS we define our
expectations and are accountable for our
actions. 

Registered Nurse (Ouyen)
We have a number of maternity leave
positions available within our nursing team:

Food & Domestic Services Assistant (Casual
– Ouyen)
We are seeking enthusiastic, approachable
and well-organised individuals who would like
to join our Hotel Services team. Duties will
include (but are not limited to) menu collation,
food preparation and cleaning.

Children's Services Educators
We are seeking enthusiastic, self-motivated
individuals who would like to join our Mallee
Minors Childcare team at Ouyen or Sea Lake,
with the flexibility to work at other Early Years
centres within the cluster. We are currently
offering positions to applicants who are
Certificate III and Diploma qualified, as well as
the opportunity to complete traineeships. Full
time/part time and casual positions are
available.

MTHCS is an equal opportunity employer. Visit
www.mthcs.vic.gov.au/employment for
other casual positions, position descriptions or
further information about these exciting roles.
To apply: provide your resume with
cover letter to payroll@mthcs.vic.gov.au or
People & Culture, PO Box 130, Ouyen 3490.

Christmas opening hours

The Sea Lake Medical Clinic will be closed
from 5pm, December 23 to 8.30am,
January 4.
For visitors to our aged care facilities,
please continue to phone ahead to book
in.
There will be no interruption to the
Delivered Meals service during this time.

Most MTHCS services will take a break or
operate a little differently over the Christmas
and New Year period.

Please check our website for more details or
give us a call for information about specific
service delivery arrangements.

Above: MTHCS Sea Lake Neighbourhood House is
bringing people together in different ways after
lockdown, including art classes with Paul Oswin.

Community catch-ups
MTHCS CEO Lois O’Callaghan and Sea Lake
Director of Nursing Leanne Adcock last week
attended the Sea Lake Senior Citizens meeting
to talk about what’s happening at MTHCS and
answer any questions. 

The group (pictured below) discussed COVID-
19 booster shots and visitors to aged care, and
we were able to tell them about projects like
the community/kitchen garden that is under
development at our aged care facility.

Above: MTHCS Sea Lake Neighbourhood House
and the Sea Lake youth group recently organised
a colour run at Green Lake to support 16 Days of
Activism Against Gender Based Violence global
campaign.

Top: Youth group members Kate Alday, Jada
Symes, Lily McClelland and Keely Griffiths.  

COVID-19 booster shots
Community clinics for the COVID-19 booster
shots will begin in February, with most
community members not eligible for a booster
until March or April.

You become eligible for a booster six months
after the date of your second vaccine, so check
your vaccination certificate to know when that
is for you. 

People are now welcome to call and put their
name on the list for when clinics begin.
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